
We are pleased to announce a new Park and Ride Scheme

at your school. Asda in Chelmer Village have agreed for

parents/carers to use their car park when dropping off

and/or picking your children up from school. There is a

footway which leads directly into the back entrance of the

Barnes Farm Schools.

Where can you park?
People participating in Park and Stride are permitted to

park their vehicles at the lower end of the car park, towards

the petrol station - as highlighted in the green box above. 

Do we need to display a permit?
We have created a 3PR Park and Stride car window sticker

which will highlight that you are participating in the Park

and Stride scheme.

Asda have kindly agreed to the use of their car park and we

therefore ask that you please park responsibly, abide by

the speed limits, use the pedestrian walkways throughout

the carpark, park in the allocated area and enter and exit

the car park as indicated by the arrows on the map above.

Remember! Always use the 3 parking rules ('care, caution and consideration') when parking.

www.schoolparking.org.uk

Park and Stride scheme at Barnes Farm Schools      

Barnes Farm Schools - Park and Stride Map. Asda, Chelmer Village – Barnes Farm Schools
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3PR Park and Stride
car window sticker 
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